
As you are already aware, COVID-19 is a highly communicable virus that can cause 
severe respiratory illness, sometimes leading to death. 
 
Protecting our guests and employees has always been our number one priority. 
With that priority in mind, Erie Bank Sports Park is taking numerous steps to 
reduce the potential for COVID-19 spread in this facility. 
 
Some of these steps include enhanced cleaning and sanitation procedures as well 
as comprehensive physical distancing protocols.  We have added hand sanitation 
dispensers throughout the facility.  We have and will continue to thoroughly clean 
and disinfect the facility during and after business hours. 
 
For the health and safety of our employees and guests we ask everyone to follow 
the following rules: 
 
● Masks are recommended 
● Do not enter the facility if you feel ill, have a fever or cough, or are short of 

breath 
● Abide by physical distancing rules of keeping 6 feet away from others 
● Cover your coughs and sneezes 
● Only one parent/guardian per player  
● You may not enter the facility earlier than 20 minutes before taking the ice 
● You must exit the facility within 20 minutes of the end of your practice 
● Each player is responsible to bring his/her own water bottle 
● Please come partially dressed, Locker room use will be limited 
● Any siblings that must be in attendance must remain with their 

parent/guardian at all times 
 
If you have a medical history that places you in a high-risk category for COVID-19, 
we recommend that you do not enter. 
 
Even with these precautions in place, Erie Bank Sports Park cannot eliminate all 
risk associated with COVID-19.  By choosing to make use of this facility, ​GUESTS 
ARE ASSUMING THE RISK​ that they may contact COVID-19 at the facility despite 
Erie Bank Sports Park’s best efforts to provide a clean and safe environment. 
 
 
 
 


